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FORT ATKINSON, WI – Fort Community Credit Union is excited to announce that they will be 

adding a new branch in Watertown in 2018. By having a physical presence in the Watertown 

area, FCCU will be able to better serve its existing membership base, while providing 

comprehensive financial offerings to consumers and businesses alike. 

 

“For years our members and the community at large have been asking us to open a branch in 

Watertown. As a credit union, FCCU is committed to enhancing the financial well-being of 

our members and the communities we serve.” Stated Susan Johnson, CEO of FCCU. 

 

“Watertown is very similar to the current communities we have a presence in. Our goal is to 

provide resources to the citizens of Watertown and to help them along their financial 

journey. We look forward to growing with the community and building new relationships.”  

 

The new FCCU branch will be located at 633 South Church Street in Watertown. Construction 

will be taking place over the next several months. A grand opening date has yet to be set.  

 

FCCU will be looking to hire locally to staff the Watertown branch. All job postings will be 

listed on the FCCU website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About FCCU: Established in 1940, FCCU is a member-owned financial cooperative open to 

anyone living or working in Dane, Dodge, Jefferson, Rock, Walworth or Waukesha counties, any 

employee of this credit union and any member of the immediate family of any other eligible 

person. Fort Community holds $230 million in assets and has more than 19,000 members. For 

more information, visit www.fortcommunity.com or call (920)563-7305. 
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